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*****PLANDOME HEIGHTS – NEWS***** 
Anil Wadhwani Appointed to Building and Zoning Board 

 
October 11, 2019 – On Monday, October 7, 2019, Anil Wadhwani was appointed to the 
Plandome Heights Board of Zoning Appeals (“BZA”) by Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica.  His 
appointment was approved by the Plandome Heights Board of Trustees. 
 
Mr. Wadhwani and his wife Brooke 
have lived in Plandome Heights 
since 1995 raising two children in 
our community.  The Wadhwani’s 
built their Plandome Heights home 
in 1995 and that experience 
informs Anil in Village Building 
and Zoning procedures, people and 
the needs of the applicants.  Mr. 
Wadhwani is a mechanical 
engineer by training and 
profession,  He has served as an 
alternate on the BZA for four years 
since September 2015. As an 
alternate member, Mr. Wadhwani attended each meeting whether or not his vote was 
required, in order to update his knowledge of the processes and people of, and matters 
before, the BZA. 
 
Commenting on the appointment, Mayor Riscica said, “It is my pleasure to appoint Anil 
to the BZA as a member to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of Joanne 
Anderson, a 16 year veteran of that Board, as a result of leaving the area with her family.  
Anil has the skills and temperament to work with residents who have important matters 
before that board.  Importantly, Anil has a great sense of wanting to “give back” to the 
community that he enjoys.  I look forward to his service to the Village.” 
 
Mr. Wadhwani commented, “I have lived in the Village since 1995, raised my family 
here and appreciate living in our great Village.  Now is a good time in my life to “give 
back” and make a contribution of my skills and time to the Village.  I have enjoyed my 
service as an Alternate Member of the BZA.  It has given me a great sense of the 
important work that the board does and has permitted me to build relationships with the 
other members.  I look forward to this service and appreciate the confidence of the 
appointment and look forward to working with Chairman O’Connor and the other 
members.” 
 
 

 

 
 

Contact:  Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica,  Mayor@PlandomeHeights-NY.Gov   
 

 



 

 

 
 


